
Wishing you happy holidays and 
thanking you for your service to the 

province and our community. 

Over the holidays, nurses across the province will be 

on the frontlines of the COVID-19 pandemic – just as 

they have been for the past 22 months. I hope you 

will give some thought to them over the holidays. 

They are exhausted. They are burnt out. 

It matters to me and it matters to your 

constituents that you #StandWithNurses 

through these difficult times. 

As we look forward to a new year, I hope 
I can count on you to sign RNAO’s pledge 

to stand with nurses and call for the 
repeal of Bill 124. 


